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• In January, a homeless shelter complained that MUPD personnel did not follow the shelter’s protocols in 
attempting to drop off an individual at the shelter. After investigation, MUPD determined that the 
complaint was baseless. 

• In August, an individual who was removed by MUPD personnel from the Milwaukee Central Library at 
the request of Library staff complained about mistreatment. After investigation, MUPD determined that 
the complaint was unfounded. 

• In September, there was a complaint regarding MUPD’s response to a vehicle accident involving an 
MUPD member. The investigation of this matter is still pending. 

 
In addition to these complaints, Assistant Chief Kranz noted two additional matters that were handled outside the 
normal MUPD citizen complaint process. First, a faculty member made a bias complaint regarding MUPD that 
was handled by Marquette’s HR Department. HR found no bias. Second, the undersigned Chair passed along to 
the MUPD a concern from a criminal defense lawyer regarding MUPD’s treatment of one of the lawyer’s clients. 
MUPD investigated the case and determined that nothing happened that warranted disciplinary action. 
 
7. Public Comments: None 

 
8. Other Business: Assistant Chief Kranz described a recent incident in which MUPD officers responded to a 

call regarding a potentially dangerous mentally ill individual. In knocking on the person’s door, officers 
positioned themselves carefully so as to minimize the risk of a possible confrontation. Although the person 
was carrying a firearm, officers were able to avoid the need to use force. Eventually, the person was talked 
into surrendering. 


